

Shield Management

Tenants Newsletter - Edition 2



A message from KERRIN

I want to thank everyone who participated in our First Annual Garden Competition.

I would like to wish you and your family a very Blessed, Safe and Happy Christmas. May your New Year bring Happiness and Laughter into your home.

AND THE WINNERS ARE......

This year we invitied all of our tenants to participate in our First Annual Garden Competition. We were surprised at some of our applications and very proud to see our tenants caring for their homes with beautiful yard and gardens. Congratulation to all our winners, we look forward to next years competition. A special note to our contractors who gave their services as part of the prizes.

1st Prize: 20 Glen Noble Avenue, Redbank Plains

2nd Prize: 2 Dellamere Court, Eagleby 3rd Prize: 3 Wren Place, Flinders View











CLOSING HOURS FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON

Shield Management will be closed from 5.00pm on Friday 23rd December and will reopen 9.00am onTuesday 3rd January.

** Please keep an eye on our socials during this time **



MAINTENACE ISSUES DURING FESTIVE SEASON

Should you have any general maintenance issues during the festive season when our office is closed, we ask that as you normally would, please send through an email to enq@shieldmanagement.com.au. Although our office will not be open, the emails will be monitored periodically.

Should you have EMERGENCY MAINTENANCE we ask that you check your General Tenancy Agreement to see who the licenced contractors are and their phone numbers, we ask you contact our office phone number as there will be an emergency phone number available to assit should you need



In case of an emergency keep these in a safe place.

SES.....132 500 Energex..... 13 19 62

Policelink..... 13 14 44 Ergon Energy..... 13 16 70

Road Traffic Info..... 13 1940 Lifeline..... 13 11 14

RSPCA Animal Emergencies..... 1300 264 625

RSPCA Lost and Found..... 1300 363 736